
 

Circular No.109/2023-24.                                                                22nd December 2023 

Dear Parent, 

The 7th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC), an interactive program of Hon’ble Prime Minister with 
students, teachers and parents, will be held in a town-hall format at Talkatora Stadium, New Delhi in 
January/February 2024. 

 
In order to register and select participants who will be featured in the Pariksha Pe Charcha, an online 
Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) competition is being conducted at 
https://innovateindia.mygov.in/ppc-2024/ from 12th December, 2023 to 12th January 2024 
for children studying in classes from 6 to 10, teachers and parents. Participants may also ask 
Questions which may feature in the interactive programme. All the participants will receive a 
certificate signed by Director, NCERT. Kindly share the certificates to 9248011444. 

 
The competition is a mode through which students, parents and teachers are invited to frame 
questions to be addressed to the Hon’ble Prime Minister. Selected questions (shortlisted by NCERT) 
may feature in the programme. 
 

Let us join hands in celebrating the Utsav of Examinations, ‘Pariksha Pe Charcha 2024’ as envisioned 
by our Hon’ble Prime Minister in order to make learning more joyful for our future nation builders. 

 
 
 
Principal  


